
 

Ref/Receptiongraduationday/NS/HT/AM 

 

Tuesday 17th June 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

We are delighted to invite you to our Reception End-of-Year Graduation Celebration on 
Thursday 10th July. Your child’s graduation will take place from 9:00 to 10:00am. 

This special occasion is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate the achievements of our 
Reception children as they prepare to move on to Year 1. The children have worked 
incredibly hard this year, and we are so proud of all they have accomplished. 

To mark the event, children are welcome to wear their own celebration clothing—
something special that makes them feel proud and confident. For example, party dresses or 
a shirt.  

Each child may be accompanied by two adult adults to help ensure a comfortable and 
enjoyable event for everyone, while also adhering to fire regulations. 

We look forward to celebrating this important milestone together.  

 
Yours sincerely,  

 
Ms S. Shepherd   
Headteacher                                         
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

Reception Golden Cap Graduation Day – Thursday 10th July  
 
Child’s name: ...................................................................................... Class: ………………………. 
 
I will/will not be attending my child’s graduation(please delete) 
My child will be accompanied by ____ adult/s 
 
Signed:............................................................................................... Date:............................. 
 
Print Name:............................................................................................................................. 
 


